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LF  PCN# A0145   MINI/ATO Diode Fuses: change of diode component supplier  January 24, 2018 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of the change of the supplier of our diode component used in the MINI/ATO Diode 
products from Vishay to SURGE manufacturer. This change is mandatory due to Vishay obsolescence of the 
components used in Littelfuse MINI/ATO diode product design and we have no access to additional Vishay diodes.  
SURGE components meet all Littelfuse quality and performance standards. No change is made to the design of the 
product, so the change of the supplier will not impact Form, Fit or Function of the material.  
 
 
Littelfuse will implement this as a running change, so you can expect to receive product with the SURGE component 
by: 
June 10th, 2018 for the 1000V product. 
September 3rd, 2018 for the 400V product. 
 
 

Impacted Materials 

02400103Z Diode - ATO, 1500 pc 

02400104P Diode - MINI 1A/400V 2000 pc  

02400110P Diode - MINI 1A/400V 2000 pc 

02400113P Diode - MINI 1A/400V 2000 pc 

02400119P Diode - MINI 1A/400V with Resistor Body 

02400115P Diode - MINI 1A/1000V, 2000 pc 

  

 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased to answer 
any questions you may have.   Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 

Aram Tamez 
Aram Tamez 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
atamez@littelfuse.com 
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